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Construction Journal Acquires ConstructionReports.com Based in Phoenix, Arizona


Construction Journal announced today that it has acquired ConstructionReports.com, 
a cloud-based regional provider of collaborative, construction information located in 
Phoenix, Arizona. 

Construction Journal’s software as a service (SaaS) solution enables users to 
efficiently identify, track and manage both the pre- and post-construction project 
phase to create revenue. ”The acquisition of ConstructionReports.com aligns with our 
strategy to expand our coverage to more states”, said Rich Goldman, President & CEO 
of Construction Journal. “We have a proven platform, backed by an outstanding team, 
and a demonstrated history of success. I am excited to introduce Construction Journal  
to more customers, markets and geographies”, continued Goldman. Construction 
Journal adds Arizona, Colorado, New Mexico, Nevada and Utah as a result of this 
acquisition. 

Construction Journal continues to seek additional acquisitions that compliment or 
expand its offerings. 

About Construction Journal 

Construction Journal empowers its users through its collaborative network to easily 
find relevant and timely data, forge key relationships, and pursue opportunities 
leading to increased revenue. Construction Journal is a leading provider of actionable 
construction information through its powerful and easy-to-use platform. 
Headquartered in Stuart, Florida with additional offices in South Burlington, Vermont 
and Phoenix, Arizona. To learn more, visit www.ConstructionJournal.com. 
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